
The Catholic Parish
of Sacred Heart and St Columba

Our Parish is a Christian community which welcomes all to walk together
in a spirit of compassion, justice and hope.

Our Parish is committed to the safety, wellbeing and dignity
of all children and vulnerable adults.

Safeguarding Report for 2 November 2023 PLDT meeting

Archdiocese of Melbourne’s Safeguarding Unit

Places of worship inclusion resource

An information pack for Faith Leaders to support inclusive programs, activities and
ministries for a child or young person with a developmental delay or disability has
been recommended by the Safeguarding Unit.

It was developed by EACH, a for-purpose organisation delivering health and support
services that improve lives and strengthen communities.

Our Safeguarding Committee will review the resource and determine options for
improving our practice.

Safeguarding Essentials training module.

There are still a few PLDT members who haven’t completed the training module so
we ask them to do so.

Please access the training here:
https://melbournecatholic.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-training-and-upcoming-events/safeguarding-
training-modules

We respectfully acknowledge the Yaluk-ut Weelam clan of the Boonwurrung Nation who are the 

Traditional Owners and Custodians of this land.
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